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Teague Library Moves to New Location 

The Fresno County Public Library will open the new Teague Library at its new location 
on October 15, 2019 at 2:00 PM.  The old location was housed inside Teague 
Elementary School in northwest Fresno.  The new location will be in the Granville-
Teague Community Resource Center located right across the street from the school at 
4718 N. Polk Ave, Fresno.   
 
The school was founded in 1911 and has operated continuously since that time.  The 
school hosted a Fresno County Public Library branch from 1932 – 1950 at that location.  
In 2014, the branch was re-opened to serve the area residents.  
 
The new location will offer a bigger collection of materials to borrow from.  There will be 
four computers for the public to use, and the hours will expand from 12 hours per week 
to 16 hours per week.  There is also a study room that is available for public use, but 
those who wish to use the study room must reserve it first.   
 
For more information about the Teague Library, programs, services, and specific branch 
hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call Rocky Vang at (559) 600-6274. 
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